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Dear John 

Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016

Application reference: EPR/CB3200UL/V006 

Operator: SRCL LIMITED

Facility: Ilkeston Healthcare Waste Transfer Station, Manners Avenue,
Ilkeston, DE7 8EF

Thank you for your application received on 14/06/2024. The following is to confirm
our conversation of 21/06/2024.

We need to ask you for some missing information before we can do any more
work on your application. Please provide us with more information to the following
questions.

 We need to know the following information that was missing from your application
forms:
 
Form C2:
a) Section 5b, please tick yes or no
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b) Section 5e, regarding fire risk, please tick yes or no
 
Form C3:
 
a) Section 3c, Types of raw and amounts of raw materials
b) Please complete section 6: Resource efficiency and climate change
 
Form F1:
 
a) Please clarify whether you are claiming confidentiality on this application.  You
have ticked the box for letter provided in support of the confidentiality claim.
 However no letter was submitted as part of the application.

Please reply directly to this email with your information and copy
in geoffrey.soden@environment-agency.gov.uk. 

Postal address: 
Integrated Permitting Services
Quadrant 2
99 Parkway Avenue
Parkway Business Park
Sheffield
S9 4WF 

You must send us the information  by 8/07/2024.

If we do not receive this by this deadline we will return your application. 

If we receive what is missing by the deadline, we will continue to check your
application. We’ll check to see if there’s enough information for the application to
be ‘duly made’. Duly made means that we have all the information we need to
begin determination. Determination is where we assess your application and
decide if we can allow what you’ve asked for. 

We’ll let you know by email whether your application can be duly made. If it can’t
be duly made, we’ll return your application to you.

If we do have to return your application we’ll send you a partial refund of your
application payment. We’ll retain 20% of the application charge to cover our costs
in reviewing your application. This maximum amount we’ll retain is capped at
£1,500. Further information on charging can be found at:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/environmental-permits-and-
abstraction-licences-tables-of-charges 

If commercial confidentiality is claimed we’ll assess your claim for confidentiality
once your application is duly made.  

Please reply directly to this email with your information and copy in
geoffrey.soden@environment-agency.gov.uk. 

Without this additional information we will be unable to issue your permit. 

Note: Our email system has a file size limit of 25MB, if your returns exceed this
limit you will have to arrange an online file transfer. Please ensure the file transfer
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link does not have a time limit on it.

If you have any questions please phone me on 07584 887342 or email
geoffrey.soden@environment-agency.gov.uk.
 
Yours sincerely,
Geoffrey Soden

 
 


